BAC Photography Guild Student Photo Competition

The Photography Guild’s Student Contest is open to Bosque, Hamilton, and Hill County students K-12. There
are no specific categories for this contest.

Contact Vickie Mitchell for more information or assistance 254-749-4068.

RULES AND CHECKLIST FOR STUDENTS

1. Entrant must be a Bosque, Hamilton, or Hill County student.

2. Limit of five (5) entries per student will be accepted. Photos may be in color or black and white, and may
be of any subject.

3. Photos must have been taken by student entrant in the last twelve (12) months.

4. Each photo must be unframed and unmatted. They must be labeled on the back as follows:

a. Student’s Name

b. Complete Address

o Phone Number + Email Address
d. Name of School

e. Grade of Student
Print Size: 5 x 7 inches full page, no border. No other print size will be accepted.

6. Deadlines:
*If mailed, to Bosque Arts Center, PO Box 373, Clifton, Texas 76634, entries must be postmarked by
March 18, 2024.

*If hand delivered, bring to the Bosque Arts Center at 215 S. College Hill Dr., Clifton, Texas by 5:00 p.m.
on March 20, 2024.

The Bosque Arts Center is open 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday through Friday
7. Failure to comply with any of the above rules will result in disqualification.

Mail entries to:
Student Contest

BAC Photography Guild
PO Box 373

Clifton, TX 76634

Entries for the student contest may be shipped or hand delivered to the Bosque Arts Center at 215 S. College
Hill Drive. Call 254-675-3724 for directions.

Notification of Acceptance
A notice will be emailed to the address on the back of your photos.

Accepted Entries

Accepted entries will be displayed March 30, 2-4 p.m. at the Bosque Arts Center in Clifton. Show opens at 2pm
with an awards ceremony 3pm. This ceremony is open to all entrants, friends and family.

Return of Photos
Photos may be taken home following the ceremony. Should you not be present, you may pick up at the Arts
Center during regular business hours.

For more information contact the BAC office at 254-675-3724 or Vickie Mitchell at 254-749-4068.



